
This week we had a large set back.  As I had brought up in class communication has been a problem for 

our group.  The BA’s had a miscommunication and none of them ended up showing up to the finial 

interview.  We explained to them that this is a serious setback and they missed out on a huge 

opportunity to tailor the project to the needs of the client.  We have agreed to meet more frequently in 

order to iron out team operations and catch up on missing the interview.  As PM’s we agreed that it is 

important not to ream them out for their mistake but show them how to work past it while not down 

playing the importance.    


